
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 All families have been sent an invite to receive student notifications about class 

announcements and assignments. If you did not receive this, please email your child's 

teacher, using the contact information on their welcome page, to ask for an invite. It is 

important to provide a current email address when putting in this request. 

 

 Homework will be posted by 4pm on the day it is assigned 

 

 Test will be announced at least 3 days ahead of time 

 

 

Respectfully, 

DEO Faculty 


